
Back by popular demand! 
We are assisting Santa and his elves at the North Pole with the delivery of
his letters. If there is someone you know that would enjoy receiving a letter
from Santa, simply fill out the registration form and return it to the City of
La Porte Park and Recreation Office (250 Pine Lake Avenue) by Friday,

December 6, or email your completed form to the Park Office at
taguilar@cityoflaportein.gov.

Registration forms are available at the Park Office and online at
www.laporteparkandrec.com

beginning Friday, November 1. 
For more information, please call 219-326-9600.

L e t t e r s  f r om  S an t a !

Registration forms available
November 1-December 6

Letters mailed out by December 11.

Sponsored by: anonymous donor


